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The Clark County School District SBAC Newsletter is a monthly e-mail that reports on current and upcoming 
Smarter Balanced development activities. To join the CCSD Smarter Balanced Newsletter, visit the website: 
 http://ccsd.net/divisions/assessment-accountability-research-school-improvement-division/sbac 
 
In this issue: 

• Smarter Balanced Readiness 

• Smarter Balanced Resources 
 

Smarter Balanced Readiness 
Preparedness is the top priority to ensure a smooth and successful test administration. To better prepare 
CCSD schools, the following resources have recently been developed to assist with ongoing Smarter 
Balanced focused support. 

• Weekly Smarter Focus Newsletter tips 

• Centra Test Security Training session available AFTER February 9, 2015 
Guest Playback URL: http://sabacentra.ccsd.net/GP/main/0000019ef18d0000014ac019d8c7b0c9 

• Support is available through the AARSI Help Desk via InterAct 
 

 
 
 
Smarter Balanced Resources 
The CCSD Assessment Department has provided a variety of resources and links to support the new online 
summative assessments. These resources can be found within InterAct.  This conference is filled with user 
guides, Field Test information, Power Point presentations, and previous newsletters.  The path on InterAct is 
District Link > Student Assessment > Smarter Balanced Assessment Consortium. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Under the Training conference you will find the following UPDATED resources!  
 

• Parent Power Point Presentation 

• School Level Power Point Presentation 

• Sample Schedules 

• Training Modules 


